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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Chris Winebrenner 
  410-386-2043 
 

Hampstead Field Approved for Use 

Westminster, MD, Thursday, June 28, 2018 – Today, the Board of County Commissioners voted 
unanimously to allow use of the existing grass field located within the North Carroll High School 
stadium.  The stadium grass field will be available with the primary user being the North Carroll 
Recreation Council.   

“This is a good opportunity to expand field use in North Carroll,” Commissioner Richard Weaver, 
District 2 said, “Our community needs more field access and this is a simple decision to add one more 
field, at a beautiful facility, for recreational use.” 

Today’s open session will be available for viewing on the county meeting portal, YouTube channel, 
and the county Facebook page. In addition, all meetings will be replayed on Comcast Channel 24. 
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